
POSITION STATEMENT 

 

It is the position of the Oklahoma State Board of Medical Licensure and Supervision that 

a licensed respiratory care practitioner is not prohibited from teaching respiratory therapy 

techniques or treatments to AUAPs. 

 

It is the position of the Oklahoma State Board of Medical Licensure and Supervision that 

a licensed respiratory care practitioner may not participate in competency validations 

relating to respiratory therapy techniques or treatments for persons not licensed as 

respiratory care practitioners.  
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